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205 Second Ave. N.  Seattle, WA 98109-4817 
  Office Phone: (206) 284-4680   Fax: (206) 284-3161 

Office Hours: 9am-noon, 1pm-4:30pm, Monday 
9am-noon, 1pm-5pm, Tuesday - Friday 

  www.SacredHeartSeattle.com 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
          Monday—Saturday                    8:00am 
          Monday—Friday                       12:10pm 
          Tuesday                                    5:30pm 
          Saturday Vigil                         5:30pm 
          Sunday                 9am, 11am, and 5:30pm 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before Daily Masses 
           Saturday 4pm-5pm 

 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic community dedicated  

to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, ministered by  
the Redemptorists in the Archdiocese of Seattle. 

 

     We are a welcoming community of baptized disciples.   
     Through our Liturgy, Sacraments, Faith Formation,  
     and Pastoral Care, we dedicate ourselves to being: 

• a Sacramental Community united in God’s love 
• a Community of Faith which shares in  
   the teaching mission of Christ 
• a Community of Stewardship of time, talent, and treasure 

serving people most in need 
• a Community called to witness and proclaim  
   the Good News through the power of the Holy Spirit 

 

With the grace of God, the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and the 
maternal protection of Our Mother of Perpetual Help, we devote 
ourselves to living this mission.   

March 3, 2013March 3, 2013March 3, 2013March 3, 2013    
Third Sunday of LentThird Sunday of LentThird Sunday of LentThird Sunday of Lent    

Pastor: Fr. Binh Ta, C.Ss.R. 

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Mark Scheffler, C.Ss.R. 
 

 

REDEMPTORIST COMMUNITY 
        

                                                                                Fr. Lyle Konen, C.Ss.R.  

      Fr. Bill Cleary, C.Ss.R. 

      Fr. Ray Maiser, C.Ss.R. 

       Fr. Bill Peterson, C.Ss.R. 

      Fr. Timothy Watson, C.Ss.R.                  
 

PARISH STAFF 

Parish Office:  Info@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Pastoral Asst. for Administration:  
    Val Valmonte,  Val@SacredHeartSeattle.com  
Administrative Assistant:   
    Noemi Reyes,  NoemiR@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Maintenance:  
    Eddie Toups and Nazario Murrillo 

 

 

           PARISH MINISTRIES 
        Pastoral Council Chair:  Roberta de Vera 
                                               Roberta@SacredHeartSeattle.com 
        Finance Council Chair:  Ben Bauman 
        Food Program Director: Elise Hale-Case 
                                               program.director@qafb.org 
        Cantor/Choir Director:    Pam Nim 
        Books & Gifts Director:  Lorie Pantig 
        Young Adult Ministry:    Yams@SacredHeartSeattle.com                                   
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Dear Parishioners and Friends of Sacred Heart, 
 

 

At this writing, our Holy Father Benedict XVI (now known as “Pope Emeritus) is officially retired from his 62  

years (1951 – 2013) of ACTIVE ministry as a priest, bishop, and pope. Due to health reasons, he shifted his way  

of serving Christ, from governing his Church to supporting her through a life of prayer, always with profound love 

and devotion. His shifting was made “in full freedom, for the good of the Church, after having prayed for a long  

time and having examined my conscience before God, well aware of the seriousness of that act, but also aware of  

no longer being capable of fulfilling the Petrine ministry with the strength that it requires.”  His deep faith, humility, 

integrity, universal love, etc., is a great example for all of us as we continue our journey of Lent.  
 

 

Thank God for Pope [Emeritus] Benedict’s life and his many years of service to the Church. Please continue praying 

that God generously bless him with good health, deep joy, and abiding peace! Meanwhile, pray to the Holy Spirit  

for all eligible-voting Cardinals, as they enter into a process of discernment and voting for a new Pope to lead us  

in the way of Christ to God. May our Blessed Virgin Mary intercede for the Roman Catholic Church during this  

time of transition!    
 

 

On Mary, I am pleased to announce the new name, among many worthy names submitted, for the remodeled room 

downstairs: “Visitation” [Mary & Elizabeth]. Rational: Mary brings Jesus Christ and his joy of salvation to Elizabeth 

and her family. Elizabeth in turn blesses the pregnant Mary as the mother of our Savior. “Visitation” is naturally 

connected to “Fellowship,” the room next door. A mutually loving visit gives birth to or increases meaningful  

fellowship, through which Jesus Christ is alive, in our midst.  
 

 

This room is designed for multi-purposes: Weekday Sacrament of Reconciliation, group meetings, child care during 

Mass, recreation/reception [fellowship room], bridal preparation room for weddings, etc. 
 

 

To help all of us celebrate a meaningful Holy Week this year, the Liturgy Committee has been actively planning, 

and is currently in need of volunteers for various activities (i.e., lectors, feet washing). After Mass, please sign-up  

for possible roles in the front vestibule. Your contribution will add to a positive experience for all. Thank you in  

advance for being generous with time.   
 

 

With love of Christ, the Redeemer, 

Fr. Binh T. Ta, C.Ss.R. 

                                                        
                                                    

                                     The Stewardship Of Treasure 

                Annual Goal                     $ 271,100 
                Year to Date Goal               182,000 
                Weekly Goal                                  5,200 

 
 
 

    Collections for the Week Ending Feb.24 
          Feb.24 Weekend Offering            $          4,051 
    Year to Date Collections                   172,207 
 
 

     Parish Improvement                                     10,234                                 
     Food Program                                                                                         87,948 
    YTD EFT                                               30,415 

Please remember Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish in your Will and Estate Planning  

Lenten Parish Mission 

Theme:  Grow in FAITH, JOY, and LOVE: 

A Meaningful Life 
 

Want to grow in Christ and enjoy a meaningful  

life of faith? Come to a three day Lenten Parish  

Mission, starting at each weekend Mass (5:30pm  

on Saturday, 3/16 or Sunday, 3/17 at 9:00am,  

11:00am, or 5:30pm), and at 6:30pm on Monday  

(3/18), and Tuesday (3/19). It is guided by  

Fr. Gary Lauenstein, a seasoned Redemptorist. 

Please share this opportunity with your family, friends, and neighbors.   

    Daylight Savings Time begins on March 10, Sunday at 2:00am:  Do not be late for Sunday Mass.                      

                                                   Turn clocks 1 hour forward before going to bed on Saturday, March 9. 



Daily Mass Intentions 

Sun Mar.3 9:00am     Luis Sanchez 

  11:00am  † Avelino Juntela 

  5:30pm  †Maxine Gamba 

Mon Mar.4 8:00am     Maria Limtiaco 

  12:10pm  † Bill Scalso 

Tue Mar.5 8:00am  † All Souls in Purgatory 

  12:10pm     Rose Ann Haas 

  5:30pm  † Amparo Taguinod 

Wed Mar.6 8:00am 
 

   Keith Viney 

  12:10pm 
 

† Joseph Malatesta 

Thu Mar.7 8:00am  † Enrico & Virginia Guinasso 

  12:10pm    Joan Harrington 

Fri Mar.8 8:00am    Rico Peretti 

  12:10pm    Donald 

Sat Mar.9 8:00am     Redemptorist Community 

  5:30pm    Sacred Heart Parish 

          

          Please Pray for the Following People 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                HIPAA Laws require permission to publish names 

Christina Buckley 
Diedre Evans 

Rose Ann Haas 
Paul Sweeney 

Paul Dargan 

Joseph Usher 
Margaret Hernandez 
Barbara Felzer 

Louise Steuart & Family 
Leticia Manzano 
Elizabeth Rugaber 

Dorothy Usher 
Bernadette Berry 
Jerry & Mary Pat 

Dan Rosenberg 
Jerry Usher 
Ellen Donohoe 

Kayla Preston 
Vito Grieco 
Anne Carroll 
George Sammut 

Allison N. 

Daily Readings 

3/4 2 Kings 5:1-15 Psalm 42:2-4--43:3-4 Luke 4:24-30 

3/5 Daniel 3:25,34-43 Psalm 25:4-9 Matthew 18:21-35 

3/6 Deuteronomy 4:1,5-9 Psalm 147:12,13 
           15,16,19-20 

Matthew 5:17-19 

3/7 Jeremiah 7:23-28 Psalm 95:1-2,6-9 Luke 11:14-23 

3/8 Hosea 14:2-10 Psalm 81:6-11,14,17 Mark 12:28-34 

3/9 Hosea 6:1-6 Psalm 51:3-4,18-21 Luke 18:9-14 

 

This Week at Sacred Heart 

 

  March 3, Sunday 

- Special Latte Coffee Hour after the 9:00am & 11:00am Masses 

- Legion of Mary, Adoration Chapel, 12:30pm 
 

  March 5, Tuesday 

- MPH Novena after 8:00am, 12:10pm, & 5:30pm Masses 
 

  March 6, Wednesday 

- Stations of the Cross after the 12:10pm Mass 

- Followed by Soup Lunch, Fellowship Room 

- RCIA session, Fellowship Room, 7:00pm 
 

  March 7, Thursday 

- Baptism Preparation Class, Fellowship Room, 7:00pm  

 

  March 8,  First Friday: Day of Abstinence from Meat 

- Stations of the Cross, 6:30pm 

- Followed by Soup Supper, Fellowship Room 
 

  March 9, Saturday 

- La Luz de Cristo, Adoration Chapel, 10:00am - noon 

 

Remember to turn your clocks 1 hour forward  

before going to bed on Saturday, March 9.   

Daylight Savings Time starts on March 10 at 2:00am.   

Do not be late for Sunday Mass. 

 

Queen Anne Food Bank at Sacred Heart 

Celebrates its First Year Anniversary 
 

Highlights: 

• The Sack Lunch Program is open mornings from 

       Monday through Friday. 
 

• In the past year, the Food Bank distributed 44,878 

sandwiches 
 

• The Food Bank is open every Thursday afternoon 

and distributes groceries to low income residents 

in four Belltown and Queen Anne zip codes: 

98109, 98119, 98101, and 98121 
 

• Each client receives 40 lbs of fresh produce, meat, 

and staples every week 
 

• Metropolitan Market, QFC, Safeway, Starbucks, 

Ten Mercer, Kaspar’s Catering, Pike Brewing 

Company, and Caffe Ladro are some of the local 

companies that support us weekly with food  

      donations 
 

• There are 56 active volunteers at the Food Bank.  

The age range of the volunteers is between 4 to 89 

years old. 

Congratulations! 

 

Catholic Relief Services Collection 

        March 9 and 10 Masses 
 

Next week, our parish will take up the  

Catholic Relief Services Collection.   

This Collection supports six Catholic agencies that touch 

more than 100 million lives around the world.  The funds 

from the Collection help provide food to the hungry,  

welcome and support to displaced refugees, and invaluable 

life skills to those seeking a better life.  How will you 

help?  Next week, please give generously to the Catholic 

Relief Services Collection and help Jesus in disguise.  

Thank you! 


